GORDON W. JONES ASSOCIATES

ARCHITECTS

June 1, 2016

Kenmore-Town of Tonawanda Union Free School District
1500 Colvin Boulevard
Buffalo, New York 14223

Attention: Mr. John J. Brucato, Assistant Superintendent for Finance
SUBJECT: 100K CAPITAL OUTLAY PROJECT:

PLUMBING WORK — CONTRACT C100:
Bus Garage @ Military Road PCN: 14-26-01-03-5-034-005

Dear John:

We have reviewed the bids received on Wednesday, May 25, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. for the Plumbing Work -
Contract C100 for the 100K Capital Outlay Project at the Bus Garage. We were pleased to see that the bids
came in under the estimates and will allow this project to move forward.

We have discussed the bid with the low bidder and confirmed that they are satisfied with their bid and are able
to proceed upon award by the Board of Education. We hereby recommend awarding the following contract to
the lowest responsible bidder as follows:

Plumbing Work - Contract C100
The Pump Doctor, Inc.

Base Bid: $78.,492.00

Total Contract Amount: $78,492.00
Enclosed for your reference is a copy of the bid tabulation sheet from the bid opening as well a copy of the
Plumbing Contractor review letter from M/E Engineering, P.C. confirming their recommendation to award the

plumbing trade bid.

Please advise when we should proceed with notification to the contractor and begin the preparation of the
contract.

Very truly yours,

GORDON W, JONES ASSOCIATES

S

Scott W es, AIA, LEE
Owner

5757 MAIN STREET * WILLIAMSVILLE, NEW YORK 14221 ® PH, 716-633-9000 * FAX 716-633-9005
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1 [ENGINEERING, P.C.

Mechanical/Electrical June 1, 2016
Engineering Consultants
KENTON BUS GARAGE
FUELING SYSTEM

M/E Reference 151250.00

GORDON W..JONES ASSOCIATES
5757 Main Street
Williamsville, New York 14221

Attention: Mr. Scott W. Jones, AIA
Dear Mr. Jones:

We have reviewed the bids received on May 25, 2016, for this project and offer the following
recommendations:

The Pump Doctor Inc. is the low bidder with a base bid of $78,492.00. The Pump Doctor Inc. was the lone
bidder for this project. The base bid amount falls below our projected cost for the scope of work included in
the design package.

We have discussed this bid with Mr. Ben Appleton owner of The Pump Doctor Inc. Mr. Appleton indicated
to us that they have reviewed and are comfortable with their bid. Mr. Appleton also indicated that they offer
no substitutions and intend to provide all materials per the plans and specifications.

We have worked successfully with The Pump Doctor, Inc. on numerous previous projects. It should be
noted that The Pump Doctor Inc. was the contractor that originally installed the fuel system that is currently
operational today so the company has familiarity with the site.

M/E Engineering recommends the award of this contract to The Pump Doctor Inc.

Sincerely,
M/E ENGINEERING, P.C.

A (Mﬂ\./‘)j;’/ﬂ‘” 7;77/11/

William P. Liberto, P.E.
Vice President

WPL:dls

ce: Mr. Stephen DiMatteo - Gordon W. Jones Associates
Mr. Raymond G. Waite - M/E Engineering, P.C.
Mr. Eric S. Cunningham - M/E Engineering, P.C.
File

Value-driven solutions. 60 Lakefront Boulevard » Buffalo, NY 14202 « 716.845.5082 « fax 716 845.6187 « www.meengineering.com



